First Grade News

     Mrs. Nichols






          February 3, 2014




For the last several weeks, many, many children have been ill.  Please remember to keep your child home from school for at least 24 hours after a fever or vomiting.  Please keep your child home from school when he/she is ill to prevent the spread of infection to the other students.  We do our best to keep our classroom sanitized, but need help from you as well.  Thank you! (








Mark your calendars





Wednesday, Feb. 12th-  Book Orders Due


Friday, Feb. 14th- Valentine’s Day Party





Monday, Feb. 17th- No School-President’s Day








We will be making Valentine’s Day bags together in class for use at the Valentine’s Day Party. If you are able to donate craft items (foamies, glitter glue, etc.), we would appreciate it!  Also, please remember that we are collecting non-food items for treat bags! 


*******************************


Please send in Valentines with your child marked with each child’s name.  We will take time before the party to deliver the valentines to our classmates.  A list of classmates came home with your child today. 





Math


Number Games and Crayon Puzzles


Quick Images


Games: Make Ten/Tens Go Fish





 There will be an optional conference date next Thurday,February 13th (4:00-8:30).  If you would like to meet with me to discuss your child’s progress, please let me know and we can set up a time to meet.  (














Language Arts





Story: I am a Butterfly


Spelling pattern: digraph /ch/


Nouns


Skill: Details from a Story


Sequencing a Story


Blends cl, fl and pl

















Science News from Miss H…





This week in Science we will be reviewing States of Matter and discussing Properties of Materials.  We will be doing a few whole group science experiments later this week! (














